
 
 

MAYOR’S REPORT – AUGUST 26, 2019 
 
Fire at Sugarloaf Marina 
 
Yesterday afternoon at Sugarloaf Marina a boat caught on fire about 100 metres from 
our fuel dock. 
 
The occupants of the boat made it safely to shore, however the boat continued to float 
around the marina, unmanned.   
 
There were several people in the marina at the time who took quick action to help move 
the boat away from the docks using jet skis and extinguish the fire on the end of one 
dock before considerable damage occurred.   
 
These individuals risked their lives to protect the property of others and we thank you. 
 
Also to the members of our fire department for responding as well. 
 
 
 


